MINUTES OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE Meeting of May 19, 1976

MEMBERS PRESENT: Doug luckerman(chairperson) Bill Kennedy, Frank
Motley, Mike Ross

The committe was informed by Bill Kennedy that, because of a lacking biccide policy he was forced to wait until the last possible moment and had to spray for over-kill if some of the foliage was to be saved. He was asked to write up a statement as to what he sprayed, where and how much was used.

The committee was also informed of an experiment being conducted by grounds maintenance on the center strip of land by the information booth near parking lots C and B. This consisted of spraying half the strip with the biocide Caseron and leaving the other half Au-natural. They were asked to write up the findings of this experiment and to present them to the committee (bets anyone?).

A suggestion was brought up that perhaps a group of volunteer students might be employed on an occasional basis to help pick weeds and with general clean-up. Bill was a bit skeptical of the idea, but wike and doug thought it was worth a try.

The next meeting of the EAC will be on June 2, it would be nice if a few more members would show their faces, at least give me the c chance to see who you are. Also, if your term is expiring this quarter please let me know.

(Minutes typed by Loug Luckerman)